
6025 
Student Cell Phone and Other Electronic Devices  

 
Students may not use cellular phones or other electronic devices while at 
school during school hours.   
 
Any student who is found to be in possession of any cellular phone, or other 
electronic device (AirPods, personally-owned tablet, gaming device, etc) 
during school hours is in violation of this policy and the student code of 
conduct.   
 
Staff who discover students in possession of a cellular phone or electronic 
device while at school during the school day will immediately confiscate the 
device and turn it into the administration.    
 
In addition to the disciplinary consequences imposed, a parent or legal 
guardian of the offending student must pick up the confiscated devices from 
the office in person. The administration will return the device to the parent or 
guardian, after meeting with the parent or guardian to discuss the rule 
violation.  
 
Students who repeatedly violate this policy may, at the discretion of the 
school’s administration, be subject to additional discipline, up to and including 
expulsion. 
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